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2010-11 CDRP FUNDING – Q2 UPDATE 

 

Purpose 
1. To update the CDRP Board on progress with 2010-11 funding as at Q2. 

 
Background 

2. In 2010-11 the CDRP received funding as follows: 
 
Safer & Stronger Communities Fund (SSCF) 

o £67,273.23 revenue allocation was reduced to £60,545.90 following a reduction of 
10%. 

o The Serious Acquisitive Crime Task Group made two SSCF funding applications to 
the Safer Stronger Board.  One application was for £5,000 towards targeted policing 
to reduce burglary.  The second application was for £4,500 to reduce vehicle crime 
by holding events to distribute crime prevention information and use of a trap car. 

 
CDRP Pooled Fund 

o £30,287.40 available.  The County Council made a contribution of £4,500 in 2010-
11.  The Pooled Fund does not need to be spent by the end of the financial year.   

 
3. CDRP Funding Position as at end of Q2 2010-11  

The table in the attached appendix shows the current CDRP funding position and provides 
progress updates on the projects the CDRP has funded during the current financial year. 

 
 

 


